
First of all we want to express our appreciation for the remarks 
concerning the future project at Zion Lane.  Because of much 
misinformation and misunderstanding for who we are and what we do, We 
postponed the Rezoning meeting in order to better answer any questions 
about the planned project for our ministry.  I will be speaking on the 
Bob Bell show on Joy62 radio Thursday morning at 7:30 and we have also 
planned a community meeting at our facility on October 29th at 6:00p.m. 
Seating will most likely be limited because of Covid -19 but we will try 
to make this meeting live on our facebook page as well. In the interest 
of time for everyone, we would like to have any questions other than the 
ones you so graciously provided already to be sent to us us via email so 
we don't have duplicates.   We will pass on any information about this 
meeting to you and once again thank you for your participation. Please 
go to our Facebook page or website to keep up with us. 
 
-- 
Blessings 
Bro. Tony Earl 
Executive Director 
Angelic Ministries Int. 
Site Coordinator 
Angelic's CMJC 
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